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The Honorable Richard S. Schweiker
United States Senate
Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Senator Schweiker:

Your note of June 5, 1980 forwarded a letter from Mr. L.O. Dorfman

who made a suggestion for improving nuclear power plant safety. Our

reply to Mr. Dorfman is attached.
Sincerely,

(.g. :4;'!.MliCd

William J. Dircks
Acting Executive Director

i for Operations
\,

Enclosures:
1. Ltr. to L.0. Dorfman from

R.J. Mattson dated 6/11/80
2. Memo to NRC from R.S. Schweiker

dated 6/5/80
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